Points discussed at the Forum Meeting on Thursday 29th September 2011
1. John Wright has been invited to join the Core Group as part of his deacon training.

2. Core Group members who have served their term and will step down are Doug Carr and Nicola Moorhead (chair and youth rep). Parishioners will be invited to  volunteer for these positions and elections held at the next meeting.

3. Pat Punt reported on the success of the initiative from Barnsley Church Action on Poverty to provide starter packs for the homeless once they have been found accommodation. 

4. There was some discussion and a vote on whether the parishes wanted to sign up to the new initiative from CAFOD ‘Connect to’. The Deanery has suggested that the North Sheffield Parishes ‘Connect with Rwanda’ and a number of parishioners attended a recent briefing at the Sacred Heart. It was agreed than a CAFOD representative would be invited to come and explain what the scheme involved. John Wright has agreed to be CAFOD rep at St Mary’s. Volunteers are sought to represent St Ann’s (from 9.15 and 6.30 Masses). 
5. John Wright spoke about planned work at St Mary’s to tidy up the grounds and repair dry stone walls. There was also discussion about the purchase of a cooker for St Mary’s kitchen.
6. There was discussion about changing the keycode for the lock at St Ann’s. After lengthly discussion is was agreed that this would happen in early November and anyone needing the keycode should contact Father Stan for the code.

7. Volunteer(s) are required for catechists to help with First Reconciliation, Communion and Confirmation so that the children don’t need to travel to Deepcar for their preparation sessions.

8. There was discussion about the proposal to rotate the Forum meetings to different days as well as different venues. It was decided to avoid Sundays. Proposed dates for future meetings are listed below.

9. There was a short talk from the Diocesan Youth Representative, Claire Lees about potential initiatives for the young people of the parish and the ’Flame’ National  Youth Congress in March(24th)  at Wembley. A group from the diocese will be attended and young  people Y9 and above are invited.
10. Father Stan outlined the plans for special devotions on Fridays at St Ann’s which will start in October, and will include Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at 3pm followed by Mass at 5pm. There will also be Exposition before the Thursday Mass at St Mary’s . 
Diary Dates

Saturday 5th November 

Bereavement Mass at St Ann’s at 11.30am

Monday 19th November

Advent Service of Reconcilliation at St Ann’s at 7.30

Proposed Future Dates for Parish Forum

Tuesday 22nd November 2011 at St Mary’s

Thursday 8th March 2012 at St Ann’s Church

Tuesday 3rd July 2012 at St Mary’s

